
Cabrillo Rainy Day Procedures 
 
In order to try and keep our Cabrillo children as dry as possible we will be 
implementing the following arrival and dismissal procedures in the rain.  Please be sure 
and pass this information to anyone who will be bringing or picking-up your child.  
Also, please make sure you are parking in a designated area and not in the red zone if 
you are parking in the parking lot.   If parking on the street, please make sure you are 
not blocking driveways and are parked legally. 
 
Before School  
Kindergarten: 
•No umbrellas through the gate 
•Children stand under the awning by their classroom until open  
 

1st and 2nd Grade Early Birds:  
•PAC room opens at 8:30 15 minutes before school  
•1st and 2nd grade enter PAC and stand by their room number posted on the wall (1st 
grade on one side, 2nd grade on the other side) Teachers will pick up their class from 
the PAC  
 

1st and 2nd Grade Late Birds:  
•1st and 2nd grade go directly to their classroom 
 
Dismissal  
Kindergarten: 
•K parents come in and pick up their child from the classroom, the two kindergarten 
gates will be open at dismissal for parents to enter the K yard  
 

1st and 2nd Grade:  
•Parents will come in and pick up their child from the classroom, the front gate and 
the gate on 134th Street will be open at early bird and late bird dismissal if it is raining  
 
Be sure you know your child’s room number and class location. 
 
Your assistance in rainy weather drop-off and pick-up will be appreciated! 


